
 

 

 

 

            

 

 

February 2021 issue 
Throughout our newsletter you can expect to read a little bit about what goes on here at Park View, where 

everyone is made to feel welcome with our warm, friendly atmosphere, a real home away from home for all. 

                                                                                

                                                                                                                             

 

5th – Abele 

9th – Jack 

27th – Pauline   

 

 

Residents celebrating their birthday this 

month are…  
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February 2021 Entertainment 

 

No External Entertainment this month 

 

All other in house activities have been continuing more so than ever, such 

as: 

 

Scrabble 

Jenga 

Art and Crafts 

Reminiscent Games 

Quizzes 

Puzzles 

Bingo 

Mature Projects 

Word Searches 

Observation Games 

Gardening 

 

 

 



Getting to know our staff 

In the spotlight this month… 

“Employee of the Month”  

 

Well done Carole & Leanna… 

 

 



 



 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Rosa’s Round Up 
We have been focusing a lot more this month on small group activities 

and one-to-one activities giving residents more chances to feel 

comfortable chatting and interacting with each other; such as word 

puzzles; board games; reminiscent objects games. We have done 

quizzes, physical agility (fishing; Darts etc). Which has enabled the 

residents to reminisce their childhoods. 

 

 This has given them all a sense of worth as they remember what an 

important role they have played, we have had many laughs and this has 

formed some strong bonds. 

 

We have done some pastry cutting and cooking, singalongs, chair 

exercises as well as the usual bingo and art which goes down a treat!   

 

The video calls are becoming very successful and the residents are 

getting the hang of them (as and am I!) This gives everyone the 

opportunity to see the faces of those they are really missing! 

 

Some of the Residents have also been choosing their favourite designs 

for their Zimmer Frames where I am making a little attachable bag for 

all to personalise their frames that little extra!  

Stay safe! 

All the best, Rosa xxx 


